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Dear EPA Grantee: 

We understand that the Environmental Protection Agency is 
beginning to require of all grantees professional level 
surveys of archaeological and historical sites prior to the 
onset of construction. This is to ensure compliance with 
various federal laws and regulations including E.O. 11593 
and Section 106 of the National Historic Preservation Act. 

For that reason I want to introduce our firm, for we can 
help you meet this EPA requirement. 

C-R-C specializes in performing these archaeological and 
historical surveys. 

What you may ask is involved? 

We study the project area to identify and assess the signi-
ficance of all historic and archaeological sites. We then 
evaluate the impact of your project on any significant sites. 
In our report we either document that no significant sites 
will be affected or, if such sites are present, recommend 
ways to comply with federal regulations so that you can 
proceed with your planning. 

Our staff and consultants combine professional training --
both history and archaeology -- with practical experience. 
We understand EPA's regulations as well as those of other 
federal and state agencies and can make suggestions that may 
simplify the approval process. Of equal importance, we have 
worked with municipalities, both large and small and become 
familiar with their day-to-day problems and concerns for 
meeting schedules and deadlines. 
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